
From: Vasuki Paul  

Sent: Thursday, 9 February 2017 9:46 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: AM2014/280- Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 
Dear Deputy President Gostencnik, 
 
At the conference on the 6th of February 2017, we asked for time to provide a response to the AWU 
claims at item 21.  In particular, we were seeking to review the claim again and confirm our position. 
 
The AWU has claimed amendments to the shift work provisions, as set out in their submissions 
dated 6 July 2016. 
 
Ai Group had provided a response specifically to this in our submission of 3 August 2016 at 
paragraph 28 and 29.  In our view the AWU proposal regarding shiftwork is a substantial change and 
not an issue related to the drafting and technical matters in the Exposure Draft.  We therefore  do 
not agree with the AWU’s proposals. 
 
Regards 
Vasuki Paul  
National Manager – Construction Utilities and Resources 
 

 


